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Pastor Naokimi is coming this Sunday! 

 

Dear Brothers and Sisters, 

 

As a reminder, this coming Saturday April 6th Pastor Naokimi is coming to visit us at Belvedere for the 

SR 1 Tour. All the Congregation is invited! 

 

He will share a recap of the rebirth content which includes 8 key points from the content to give more of 

an understanding about True Mother. Plus, a sharing about the vision for our SR 1 and an inspirational 

message from Pastor Naokimi to our community. There will also be time for Q+A as well. 

 

Please plan accordingly to your time slot. This is the schedule for our meeting that Saturday: 

 

Pastors at 7:00 AM 

 

Congregation at 9:00 AM 

 

Next Gen at 11:00 AM 

 

Looking forward to seeing you there! 


